
 
 

No. 679 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Higgins to the Minister for Local Government, Housing and Community 
Development: 
 

Government Employee Housing budget 
 

   
1. In his Budget 19 media release, the Minister talks about $24.6 million to 

provide additional government employee housing but BP3 shows that 

budget at $10 million. Please explain the discrepancy in those figures. 

 

2. Please list all the companies, businesses and organisations which have 

carried out the work on Government Employee Housing, the amounts of 

each contract since March last year and whether each company, 

business and organisation is local or interstate. Please also list whether 

they were commissioned under select tender. 

 


